
Dear Parents and Carers,

English

We have been learning facts about ladybirds this week from books

and videos. The children then wrote down as many facts as they

could remember and did a brilliant job! We were so impressed with

how many facts they remembered.

Maths

This week we have been focusing on numbers to 50. We began

by looking at 20, 30, 40 and 50, thinking about how many tens

were in each number. The children have been practising

counting up and back in tens to 100. Next, we looked at groups

of tens and ones. The children used their knowledge of tens and

ones to work out what the groups of tens and ones represented

(two groups of ten + three ones = 23). Finally, the children

partitioned numbers to 50 into tens and ones, using a part-whole

model.

Science

This week, we learnt about how to grow a plant. We discussed the different steps that

need to happen in order to grow a healthy plant. The children then wrote up each

step in clear instructions. After half term, the children will get a chance to grow their

own plants in Year 1, so they will certainly be ready to grow and look after them!

Design Technology

We looked at different types of puppets this week in DT and the children enjoyed

watching a few short videos of examples of puppets (one of their favourites being

from the Sound of Music)! In the next few weeks, the children will be designing and

making their own hand puppets.

Religious Education

We learnt about ‘Good Friday’ when Jesus was crucified. We discussed why it is called

Good Friday and the children created some artwork to represent this day.

History

We went back in time 1000 years and learnt about William the Conqueror and the

Battle of Hastings. We discussed how different life was 1000 years ago, compared to

today and how they used tapestries to tell stories.
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Spellings 

seven

eight

nine

ten

put

push

PE

We had Adrian, a

specialist cricket

coach, teach Year 1

PE this week where

they learnt some bat

and ball skills. The

children did so well

and we look forward

to another cricket

lesson from Adrian

next Monday!

Woodland Learning

Due to Year 1 having a cricket lesson on Monday now, our

Woodland Learning session next week will now be on

Wednesday 19th March instead of Monday. The children can

arrive at school in their Woodland Learning clothes on

Wednesday.

Hope you have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Mockler, Mrs Robinson and Mrs Glennon


